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ForeningsSparbanken increases its holding in BGC Holding AB

Today ForeningsSparbanken has reached an agreement to purchase 17 per cent of
the shares in BGC Holding AB (Bankgirocentralen) from Nordea. As a result,
ForeningsSparbanken will hold 29,2 per cent of the shares in BGC Holding AB.
T'he acquisition will be carried out on condition of the approval of relevant
authorities.

Further information:

Kjell Hedman, Executive Vice President and Head of Customer Offerings and
Products, phone: +46 8 585 912 21

Jesper Berggren, Corporate Press Manager, phone: +46 70 549 37 6 7

ForeningsSparbanken AB (publ).
Reg office: SE- 105 34 Stockholm. Org no: 5020177753. Telephone: +46 8 585 900 00. Fax: +46 8 10 63 29.
www.foreningssparbanken.se



